
From: Ann de Jonge  
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2020 12:42 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Hillcrest Mall Development Proposal 

 

 

  Good Afternoon, 

 

I have already voiced my concern in a previous email, but thought I would do so again, since 

there is going to be a meeting on November 18. 

 

Although I don’t have an objection to something being built on the parking lot of Hillcrest Mall, 

where Panera was located, I do object to the size of the development, 2 towers 26 and 29 storeys 

in height is too much.  The height should be limited to a maximum of 15 storeys, not only 

because buildings any higher than this would be an eyesore, but also, because traffic will be 

much worse, since Yonge Street traffic is already very bad and the population on Yonge Street 

will too dense. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ann de Jonge 

70 Baif Blvd, Suite 810 


